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Appeal to our members
  

An appeal by our chairman ...

  

On January 23-24, Per Skjoldager came to Belgium to initiate Henri Serruys, Hans Secelle and the
chairman into the intricacies of the bibliography project. The group plans to work on various bibliographic
projects based on the Klittich auction database. We need all the volunteers we can get. If you are
interested, please contact our chairman.
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